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Announcement – Regulated information 
 
 

Clarifications on the 3rd item of the EGM 
 
 
 
Public Power Corporation S.A. announces that, the clarifications on the 3rd item 
of the Agenda of the Extraordinary General Meeting of the Shareholders of the 
Company scheduled to be held on March 31, 2023 are available on the 
Company’s web site, at the “Investor Relations” section. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Public Power Corporation S.A. 
Investor Relations, e-mail: ir@dei.gr   
Ioannis Stefos, IR Director 
Telephone : + 30 210 529 2153 
e-mail: i.stefos@dei.gr  
 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation S.A. www.dei.gr 
at the “Investors Relations” section.  
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